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Cuddington Primary School 

Ash Road, Cuddington, 
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Phone: 01270360030 

Email: admin@cuddington.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs S Mills 

Friday 16th September2022 

Dear Cuddington Parents and Families, 

 

Year 3 and Year 4 entrance/exit change to the start and end of the school day 

Following conversations with parents this week about having siblings entering and exiting school at 3 

different doors, Mr Bryan and I have met to organise the change of arrangements. From Tuesday 20th 

September, Year 3 and Year 4 children will use the single door entrance/exit via the main playground 

(next to the double doors where Year 1 and Year 2 come in and out). Hopefully this will help families 

with more than 2 siblings. 

In our Celebration Assembly, Harry from Year 6 played ‘God Save the King,’ on the piano to remind us 

all why we are having an extra bank holiday on Monday. He played with such confidence and his 

audience of staff and children remained silent to reflect – such a talented piano player 😊 

During our assembly, I was also able to announce the names of our ‘Head Pupils.’ I explained that we 

have had 18 children apply for the 2 positions, with the quality of applications being higher than they 

have ever been before. It is also the highest number we have ever had. My biggest thanks go to each 

child who took the time to apply as they have clearly aspired to this role over the past few years. Our 

congratulations go to; Toby, Amber, Ella, Harry, Tom and Grace – with my thanks going to all staff who 

read through each one and had the very difficult job of voting. 

Platinum Sports Award 

I will finish with some amazing news for our school community. We have been awarded the highest 

sporting accolade that can be given to a primary school – the ‘Platinum’ award for our work in PE and 

Sport. I am an incredibly proud Head Teacher once again with so many staff and children to thank for 

this award; but in particular, Mrs Larbey, Mr Hutchinson, Mrs Austin and Chris Storey from the Vale 

Royal Sports Partnership. Our entry into many sporting competitions and our work with cycling from 

Reception were particularly praised through this process 😊 

Have a restful weekend when it arrives and we will see you all again on Tuesday morning, 

 

Kind regards, 

Sue Mills 

Head Teacher 
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